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  Purpose of Paper 
 

The purpose of this paper is to update the Failsworth and Hollinwood 
District Executive on Community Safety initiatives including alley gating 
projects.  

 
 

Alley gating schemes 
 
Brookdale/Dovedale/Beresford Street- Gating Order publicised on line 
and at location, if no objections within 30 days gates can be ordered. 
  
Olive Street/Ash Street- Gating Order publicised on line and at location 
if no objections within 30 days gate scan be ordered. 
 
Limeside Road/Burder Street, 80% approval reached, gates ordered. 
 
Barmouth Walk-80% approval reached gates ordered. 
 
Shropshire/Nottingham-Potential new scheme, adopted therefore 
would require a Gating Order. 
 
  
 Other initiatives  
 
Weekly attendance at the two Secondary schools in Failsworth and 
Hollinwood with Challenge and Support Police Officers and Positive 
Steps support Staff.  
 
Day of action, Hollinwood-24th October- involving myself, Greater 
Manchester Police, First Choice Homes, Regenda and OMBC Trading 
Standards. 



Cycle marking at Oasis School, 30 cycles property marked and 
information given to 55 pupils on cycle security. 
 
New “homewatch” scheme established on Limeside 
Road/Burder Street. Property marking kits and segment timers 
distributed to 22 residents. 
 
Surgery held on Asda car park and St Chads car park, crime 
reduction advice given to over 20 residents. 
 
5 home visits conducted with Social Landlords. 
 
Visit to new licensed premises on Limehurst. 
 
“No Cold Calling Zone” to be established on Cattlin Way and 
Brennan Court in conjunction with OMBC Trading Standards, 
FCHO and GMP. Consultation completed with an anticipated 
launch date of mid November. 

 
Cycle marking project to be expanded to include Failsworth School and 
the Failsworth Youth Centre. 
 
Home security survey offer continuing, currently 50% take up on offer. 
 
New “homewatch Scheme” coordinator identified on Knowl Street, 
Hollinwood.  
 
Re-launch of some current “homewatch” schemes as identified, starting 
with Miriam Street. 

 
Environmental enforcement training ongoing this will enable me to 
assist the OMBC enforcement Officers in litter/fly tipping initiatives and 
form part a localised response. 
 
 

 
 


